SHG: Notice of postponing the holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016
On 24 Oct 2016, Song Hong Corporation announced the postponing the holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016 as follows:
On 18 Oct 2016, Board of Directors of Song Hong Corporation issued an invitation No. 125/ TCT – HDQT on holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016 on 31 Oct 2016 (Monday)
However, due to needing more time to prepare enough documents, Board of Directors of Song Hong Corporation informed the shareholders of postponing the holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016.

